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Message from the Head… 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Our Science Fair provided a great end to this week, with children visiting the hall with their classes across 
Thursday and Friday. We were also pleased to see so many community members visit the fair after school on 
Thursday. I am sure this will be an event we would like to hold again in future. Thank you and well done to all of 
the children who provided presentations, and to all the family members who supported them. 

A couple of weeks ago I made a request to parents and carers of children in Year 5 and Year 6, regarding chewing 
gum. Sadly, the situation has not improved and I often catch children chewing liberally and casually as they walk 
through the school or the playground. Please could I repeat my request that you speak with your children about 
not bringing chewing gum into school. Thank you. 

Attached with this newsletter is some information from Jane Rogers, our Education Inclusion and Family Advisor. 
Jane has been a good source of support for our families and is often able to direct us to external services to 
support parenting, SEMH or SEND needs. 

You will know that we are creating a sensory space in school, which we are aiming to open in the summer term. 
As part of this, we will be moving lots of equipment out of our ‘Music Room’. If you are interested in receiving a 
guitar, violin (I can’t comment on the quality of the instruments!) or music stand, please let us know and we can 
show you what we have available. 

Finally, thank you to you all for supporting our PTA Cake Sale on Monday afternoon, either with your donations or 
purchases. A special thank you from me to the PTA member (no names mentioned!) who cut me a rather large 
slice of a delicious chocolate cake. I took it home to share… honest! 

With best wishes for the weekend, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
Friday, 21st & Monday, 26th Mar – Mothers & Others 
Present Room (sign up required). 
 
Tuesday, 25th Mar – Coffee Morning with Mrs Dino, 
SEND Provision, all welcome @ 9.30am. 
 
Monday 7th April – Monday 21st – Easter Break 
 
Friday, 18th April - PTA Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Wednesday, 23rd April – St George’s Day, special 
lunch menu 

Reminders & Other Info… 

PGL 25 – final balances are due to be paid in full 
by 25th April. Interim payments can be made via 
School Gateway app. Please ensure you can pay 
the remainder by the deadline.  
 
Don’t forget to sign up for the recent 
notifications regarding future trips across the 
school. 
Deadline today – Year 5&6 Science trip on 25th 
March. 
Any parent helpers for those trips where 
requested, please let the office know if you are 
able to help. 
 
PTA Easter Egg Trail – attached Poster 
 

Diary Dates 


